Lena Bonner

From: Garnett Johnson

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 8:45 AM
To: Lena Bonner; Natasha L. McFarley
Cc: Mayor Johnson

Subject: Reappointment of Deke Copenhaver

Good morning Madam Clerk,

Please add to next week’s commission agenda for the reappointment of Former Mayor Deke Copenhaver
to the Augusta Economic Development Authority.

Thanks,
Garnett
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